
 
 

Beware of visits from people claiming to be 
from our company! 

 
Recently our company has received information that someone claiming to be 

from our company or to be one of our representatives visited a company in Vietnam and 
attempted to engage in trading by displaying a contract stating that one of our 
subsidiaries is constructing a new plant. 

Having checked our records, we learned that the individual in question has 
absolutely no relation to our company and the contract is fictitious, using a forged seal 
similar to that of our company. 

If you receive a visit to this effect, be aware that it may be fraudulent, and 
please contact us immediately if you find anything suspicious in terms of the association 
with our company. 

 
Contact:  Riken Technos Corp.  Phone: 81-(0)3-5297-1650 
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